
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                        
 
 

            13th February 2017 

Dear Year 4 and 5 Parents, 

Dear Parents 

As in previous years, we would like to investigate the possibility of taking the class to see a 

performance of the RSC’s winter family show in Stratford This year the RSC is putting on a family 

production of The Christmas Carol .The production runs from November to January and, if possible, we 

would like to book tickets for a 7:30pm performance in early December. However, this will depend on 

availability which we will not know until we contact the theatre to make a booking. The plan would be 

for families to be responsible for transporting children to and from the theatre as this will help to 

keep costs down. We anticipate that the cost to be between £12 and £15 per child. 

If you would like your child to attend the show please send the reply slip back as soon as possible ( by 

the end of the week) so that we can try and make a booking. Please do not send any money at this 

time as we do not yet know if we will be able to get tickets. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs S Hendry 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would / would not like my child ______________________ to attend a performance of The 

Christmas Carol at the RSC in Stratford. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………         
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